
 

 

Previous Headmaster: Albus Dumbledore 
(Order of Merlin, First Class, Grand Sorc., Chf. 
Warlock, Supreme Mugwump, International Confed. of 
Wizards) 

Current Headmistress of Hogwarts: Minerva McGonagall 

Dear Harry Potter Fan, 

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted at Hogwarts 
School of Witchcraft and Wizardry; however, due to the limited access of 
train platforms in the area, we are please to inform you that Bearden Middle 
School will be home to the students of Hogwarts. Since there is an excessive 
amount of Muggles or No-Maj in this  middle school we are forced to call this 
branch of Hogwarts the “Harry Potter Club”. 

Please do not be offended of the title , but the secrecy of our 
community is highly  important. 

Please find enclosed information regarding the “Harry Potter Club” 
including a   permission form. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Sade Rakestraw 
Deputy Headmistress 

HOGWARTS SCHOOL of 
WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY



Harry Potter Club 
WHO: 
Anyone can join! 
Harry Potter Club is perfect for anyone who is interested in Hogwarts, Albus 
Dumbledore, Quidditch, Fantastic Beast, Nifflers or just a fan of the work of J. K. 
Rowling. ( It’s ok to not have read or watch ALL of the movies!  You can still join!) 

WHEN: 
We will meet only 3 times a month on a Tuesday and/or Friday to provide everyone 
who is interested a chance to be involved. 

TIMES: 
We will begin at 3:45p and end at 4:30p each time we meet. 
***If students need to leave before 4:30p that is perfectly acceptable*** 

WHERE: 
Band Room at Bearden Middle School - Room 103 

ACTIVITIES: (throughout the year) 
-Reading and discussing the Harry Potter Books (themes, personal interest, 
vocabulary) 
-Playing Quidditch 
-Recreating food and snacks from the Harry Potter Books 
-Pottermore 
-Harry Potter Video and Board Games 
-Yule Ball (December meeting - Costume Party - TBD) 
-Watch approved Harry Potter movies 
-End of the year Feast (May TBD) 

PARENTS ARE REMINDED THAT FIRST YEARS 
ARE NOT ALLOWED THEIR OWN BROOMSTICK……
yet 

Yours sincerely, 

Lucinda Thomsonicle-Pocus 
Chief Attendant of Witchcraft Provisions  



Please Print Information: 

STUDENT NAME   

HOMEROOM TEACHER   

My child has permission to participate in the Harry Potter Club after school. I understand and 
agree to provide transportation promptly at the activity’s conclusion. (4:30pm) 

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________ Phone Number: _______________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________     Date________________ 

Please turn in anytime to Ms. Rakestraw in room 103  or leave in her mailbox in the office. 



Meeting Dates for the Fall Semester 

September 
1st- Only Thursday because its Back to Hogwarts Day! 
13th - TuesdayMeeting 
30th - Friday Meeting 

October 
4th - Tuesday Meeting 
18th - TuesdayMeeting 
21st - Friday Meeting 

November 
15th - Tuesday Meeting 
22nd - Tuesday Meeting 
18th - Friday Meeting TBD 

December 
9h - Yule Ball - Costume Party (4-6:30pm) 

May 
End of Year Feast - Costume Party (4-6:30pm) 

**I will need parent chaperones/volunteers for the December meeting date. This will be our 
Yule Ball, which is a costume party. I will send more information out as the date gets closer. I 
will need help with: food/drinks/chaperoning/pictures/craft supplies, so if your interested let 
me know! :) 

***We added a end of the year party in May due to the high demand from the students :) I’ve 
called it the End of the Year Feast, I will need help during that time if anyone is interested as 
well! 

All dates are subjected to change. If they do I will send out information through Remind and 
BNN and the intercom depending on the reasons for dates to change.  

Email: sade.rakestraw@knoxschools.org 

Thank you! I am SO glad we are able to meet this year! Its gonna be a great year!!!! 
-Rakestraw

mailto:sade.rakestraw@knoxschools.org

